Ongoing Support at Gold Level

What is Ongoing Support?

At the Gold level, an organization — PTA, PTO, School Green Team,
School Wellness Council, etc. — must support the program. The
organization must provide a letter with a description of their
ongoing support of the SRTS program and how the program will
continue into the future.

Provide On-going
The supporting organization should include in a letter: Support

= How they have supported the program in the past.
= How they intend to sustain and grow the program in the future.

= How and what they have financed for the program and will finance
in the future.

= How and what others have financed for the program and will finance
in the future.

= Any ongoing partnerships that help sustain the program.

= Any future partnerships that will help sustain the program.



